
  Draft 

Fire Department Regionalization Study Committee Minutes 

 

March 8, 2017 @ 7:05PM     Meeting in the Fire Station  

 

Attendees: Chairman Dave DeVoy, Evelyn Auger, Andy Sanborn, Chief Dexter, Steve Ober,  

 Steve Cobb & Roger Grey 

 

Sanborn motion to accept Feb 23, 2017 minutes as amended, seconded by Chief Dexter was 

passed unanimously.  

 

The balance of the meeting was spent cleaning up grammatical errors and layout of the final 

report and Chief Dexter’s addendum to the final report. 

 

The Regionalization Committee’s final report and Addendum A are affixed to these minutes. 

 

Motion by Sanborn, seconded by Chief Dexter to adjourn at 7:23 PM passed unanimously.  

 

This is the last meeting of the committee. No further meetings are scheduled. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Roger Grey 

Secretary 

 


